
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Oct. 18th, 2024 

 
 
 WANT TO KEEP YOUR LOCKER? 
There are a number of lockers that have not been used yet this year, and 
many students who would like a locker are still on the wait list.  If you 
currently have a locker and wish to keep it, YOU MUST LOCK YOUR 
LOCKER SHUT BY TUESDAY OCT 22. If your locker is not locked shut by 
that time, it will be re-assigned to another student. 
 

 
Congratulations to the Sr Girls Volleyball team on winning the Eric Hamber 
Block Party Tournament yesterday. The girls played very well as a team, 
and Sama Alizadeh was named tournament MVP! Next up is the North 
Shore Sr Girls Invitational Tournament today and tomorrow at Handsworth 
Secondary. Go Eagles! 

 


